


Adam Voight
Sapp Rental Properties, LLC
10701 S Route N, Columbia, MO 65203

Board of Adjustment
Attn: Secretary, Board of Adjustment
801 E Walnut St, Rm 315, Columbia, MO 65201

February 22, 2025

Secretary,

Hello. | am Adam Voight, a co-owner and member of Sapp Rental Properties, a Limited Liability Company based in
Boone County, Missouri. We own 10701 S. Route N, Columbia, Missouri, parcel number 20-901-26-00-031.00. This
is a non-conforming residential home and shop zoned C-G, located in the township of Sapp, MO. We purchased
this property on June 6, 2024.

| am requesting a variance to the Subdivision Regulations, Appendix B, Sewers, 3.2, On-Site Treatment requirement
that on-site wastewater is only allowed on lots 2.5 acres or larger.

Currently, effluent from the home and shop surface discharges along the property line to the west when in use to
neighboring properties. We wish to provide a remedy for this. The issue is that our property comprises less than the
2.5 acres of land needed for the current Boone County on-site wastewater treatment minimum requirement. The
combined lots are currently approximately 1 acre in total size. We aim to bring the outdated system up to modern
code requirements per engineered recommendations. With the size of this lot, we have no other option but to
request a variance to install an on-site wastewater system to remedy the problem.

We met with Boone County Resource Management representatives Thaddeus Yonke, Uriah Mach, Andrew
Devereux, and Roy Kroeger on August 16, 2024, and again on January 30, 2025, to discuss potential options for
updating our wastewater system. After extensive discussions, we ultimately decided that requesting a variance
from the Board of Adjustment was the best possible avenue.

We hired a soil scientist to evaluate the soil and property to better understand what type of system could be
installed. Mitch Feyerherm, Onsite Soil Evaluator #10110, provided the attached report. After completing the soil
evaluations, we hired wastewater engineer Dennis Sievers, P.E. Mr. Sievers, who surveyed the location and utilized
the soil report to provide the attached engineered system that meets all county setbacks and requirements.

We are inthe process of notifying and discussing our request with the neighboring property owners. We have
overwhelming support for updating and remedying this property's outdated wastewater system.

We respectfully request that you hear our request and issue a wastewater variance at 10701 S Route N. All
applicable supporting documents are attached. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
%ﬂm (/d/ﬂ/’“

Adam Voight

Sapp Rental Properties, LLC



